
 15

PARP
Pick A Reading Partner or PARP is a PTA

sponsored program created to develop a
reading partnership between school and

home. Our PARP theme for 2024 is Painting a
Masterpiece. During PARP this year, students

will be striving to achieve a school wide goal of
reading 2,100 chapters/books. As a school we

encourage families to read together each
night! We have several exciting lessons and

activities planned for you to do at home that
will promote reading. 
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Kindergarten Registration- All incoming Kindergarteners must be registered and screened prior to attendance in
September 2024. Registration for Kindergarten will be Monday, March 4th- 9:30-11:30 a.m. and from 12:00-2:00 p.m. at
either Bridgeport Elementary or Bolivar Road Elementary School. Registrations will also be accepted at both schools
on Tuesday, March 5th- 4:00-6:00 p.m. Please bring the following: child’s ORIGINAL birth certificate, signed
immunization records and proof of residency. You will also need completed registration, health, and ethnicity forms.  
Any questions, please call Bridgeport Elementary 315-687-2280 or Bolivar Road Elementary 315-687-2280.

Pick A Reading Partner (PARP)- Our theme this year is Painting a Masterpiece. Our focus is on literacy and the joy of
reading. Please be sure to join our celebration during Family Fun Night on Thursday, February 15th, 6:00-7:00 p.m. at
Bridgeport Elementary. It is sure to be a great time!

Music In Our Schools Month- We will celebrate our Music In Our Schools Month concert on March 5th for orchestra
and March 6th for band. Both concerts are 6:30 p.m. at the Chittenango High School in the gym. This will be the
evening when our elementary schools will perform. Look for more information from Mrs. Velardi and Mrs. Ogilvie as
we get closer.

 

Mrs. Melissa Stanek
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IMPORTANT DATES

Pick A Reading Partner (PARP)

PARP Family Fun Night 6:00-
7:00 p.m.
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UPCOMING MARCH DATES

*Please refer to the ParentSquare calendar
for the most up-to-date list of events.

PTA Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

22 Special Persons' Day (more
information coming soon!)

 2 Report Cards Sent Home

19-23 Mid-Winter Break

29 No School, Good Friday



COMMITMENT TO
 CHARACTER EDUCATION

WE KNOW... WE DO... WE FEEL 

Hello Bridgeport Families!

The school counseling curriculum is moving right along and students are learning helpful skills to
become successful and kind citizens. I will be going out on maternity leave around early April

through the end of the school year. I plan to return for the beginning of the 2024-2025 school
year. I will be sure to send out communication to all families about who is covering my position

while I am out. As always, should you have any questions or concerns, please call me at
315.687.2280 or email at adiglio@chittenangoschools.org. Thank you for your continued support!

-Mrs. Diglio

Any questions or
suggestions can be

directed to
bridgeportelempta@gmail.c
om. Thank you again for all

your support.
Bolivar Road Elementary PTA

What’s Not To Love About Saving?
With your school’s Dollar Dog in-school banking program, there’s

a lot to love about saving.
-Don’t you just love creating good savings habits to last a lifetime?

-Don’t you just love earning dividends on top of the money you
save?

-Don’t you just love saving with Dollar Dog

Hello from PTA! 
Thank you to everyone who came out
and ate at Lucky Dogs for our January
fundraiser.  We have some upcoming

events that we are looking forward to. 
Family Fun Night will be 2/15/24 and
PTA will be selling candy and snacks.

Another Kids Night Out will be held
March 15th (sign ups coming soon). The

Read-a-thon (month of March),
Scholastic Book Fair (March 18-22), and
Special Persons Day (March 22) are all

upcoming events for our family and
friends to help support our students

BRIDGEPORT PTA Alone we can do so little;  Together we can do so much!

PTA MEETING INFORMATION

When: March 19th- 6:00pm

Where: Bridgeport Elementary
Library 

Future PTA Dates
May 21st

Volunteers needed! Any level of participation is appreciated! Join the fun!

Bridgeport Beacon January 2024
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DOLLAR DOG SAVERS! 
 

Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Mandy Khammar at 315.728.3318 or
mkhammar@empowerfcu.com to join. 

Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA. 

THE PTA IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE BRIDGEPORT ELEMENTARY SPIRIT WEAR WILL BE AVAILABLE STARTING FEBRUARY 6TH. ADDITIONAL INFORMATION WILL BE SENT HOME. ALL ITEMS WILL BE AVAILABLE ONLINE TO PURCHASE AND A PORTION OF THE SALE WILL BE DONATED TO OUR SCHOOL. 
STARTING FEBRUARY 20TH, AMAZON WILL BE ENDING ITS CHARITY PROGRAM, AMAZONSMILE. 

DON'T FORGET TO DOWNLOAD THE BOX TOPS APP TO YOUR PHONE. SCAN YOUR RECEIPTS EVERY WEEK AND HELP RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL.
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